
All-Call sent out Wed Feb 16, 2022 
 
To all of our Forestville Families,  All school districts across the state are participating in a free 
voluntary COVID test kit distribution program, prior to the winter break.  We will be sending 
home the free NYS COVID test kits with all students in grades Pre-K through 12.  These free NYS 
COVID test kits are scheduled to be sent home with each child tomorrow, Thursday, February 
17.   
 


